
CURATORIAL DEPARTMENT

March 21, 1979

Ms. Slna Brush
Laura Gllpin/Photographer
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Brush:

I am writing to thank you for your letter and to say that we 
would be pleased to receive the selection of about twenty prints 
which you have kindly set aside for our consideration.

We look forward to receiving Miss Gilpin’s photographs. With 
kind regards.

Sincerely,

Stephen B. Jareckfe 
Curator of Photography

SBJ/sp
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